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Lisa’s Inspirational Quote 
 
 

“You can have all the talent in the world, but without 
determination, you won’t get very far.” 

- Malorie Blackman 

18.10.2024 

TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE 

 

 

Whole School Parent and 
Carer Evening. 

Thursday 14th November 2024 

 

Please make sure that you notify the 
school, by Friday 8th November, if 

you wish your child to stay at school 
and wait for you and NOT get in their 

taxi at the end of the school day. 

 

Miss Harris  

 
TOP MATHLETES  

 

1st - Nicholas - 11950 

2nd - Fynley - 1111 

3rd - Daniel I - 551 

Northern lights 

 

One of our 

Year 7 pupils 

got some  

amazing pho-

tos of the 

Northern 

Lights the oth-

er night—the 

scientific 

name is the 

Aurora  

Borealis  

REMINDER  
 

October Half Term is 2 weeks! 

First day back is 

Monday 4 November @ 9.15am 
 

Thank you!! 
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Year 11 Food Studies: 
The Year 11 have been  practicing side dishes ready for making their 3 

course meal with sides: 

 

Showing confidence with 
making a dish which this 
Yr11 has researched. 

➔ 

Demonstrating good grat-
ing skills whilst making a 
coleslaw.   

 

 

 

Picking Apples 

Another Yr11 putting 
his height to good use 
by picking the apples 
high on the tree within 
the school grounds.  

 

 

On Tuesdays, every tutor group completes Litera-
cy time after lunch. 

This can take a range of forms, but just 
focuses on a range of reading and writing 

tasks. 
 

Class 9EM took 
part in a  
spelling  

challenge 



 

Our intrepid future jockeys are progressing amazingly.  
Some of them have achieved their Level 2 Horse 
Riding Certificates.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done boys— 

what an incredible achievement! 
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Despite a few members short, Blue Class attended a brilliant citizenship 
trip. They were able to engage with workshops led by Transport for 
London, school nurses and each of the emergency services. We were 

able to learn about the importance of healthy eating, as well as how to 
keep safe on public transport. 

Well done!   

 

 

 

 

 

 


